
American Family Association of Pennsylvania Weekly Update   
 
Volume 3, Issue 43 
October 25, 2013 

Remember: Printable 
versions to share found at 
http://afaofpa.org/weekly-
newsletter/   
 
Check Our Recent Interview 
Bryan Fischer, AFA Director 
of Issue Analysis, discussing 
the AFA being labeled a 
'domestic hate group.' 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/ 
 
News From Around PA  
A group of 30 Methodist 
ministers will jointly officiate 
the marriage of a same-sex 
couple next month— in 
violation of church doctrine 
— to show solidarity with a 
colleague, Rev. Frank 
Schaefer, facing possible 
dismissal for presiding at his 
homosexual son's wedding. 

American Legion Post 311 in 
Hawley is taking a stand: If 
prayer by its chaplain is not 
allowed, Legion members 
won't be participating in the 
annual Veterans Day 
ceremony at Wallenpaupack 
Area High School on Nov. 11. 

Pennsylvania public school 
districts would be required 
to post "In God We Trust" in 
every school building under 

legislation sponsored by 
Allegheny County Rep. Rick 
Saccone.  The bill passed the 
House Education Committee 
by a 14-to-9 vote. 

Earlier this month open 
homosexual PA State 
Representative Brian Sims 
attended the Gay Lesbian  
Straight Education Network 
(GLSEN) Respect Awards in 
Beverly Hills.  Afterwards he 
held fundraisers for his 
reelection in San Francisco, 
San Diego and Los Angeles. 

News from National Scene  
On October 21st New Jersey 
became the 14th state to 
legalize same-sex "marriage."  
Governor Chris Christie has 
dropped his appeal of the 
decision made by one judge 
which forced NJ to legalize 
counterfeit marriage.   

H.R. 3133, the Marriage and 
Religious Freedom Act – 
prohibits discrimination 
through the federal tax code 
against individuals or 
institutions that exercise 
religious conscience 
regarding marriage as the 
union of one man and one 
woman.  
 
President Obama promises 
to fix HealthCare.gov by the 

end of November. 
Meanwhile, they are touting 
what it calls “improvements” 
in design, specifically a 
feature that allows you to 
“See Plans Now.”  However, 
industry analysts, such as 
Jonathan Wu, point to how 
the website lumps people 
only into two broad 
categories: “49 or under” 
and “50 or older.” Wu said 
it’s “incredibly misleading."  

Hundreds of thousands of 
Americans who purchase 
their own health insurance 
have received cancellation 
notices since August because 
the plans do not meet 
Obamacare’s requirements. 
AFA of PA encourages 
Christians, through education, to 
become involved in pro-family 
issues in their community, state 
and the nation. 
We are a non-profit organization 
that is totally dependent upon 
financial gifts from our 
supporters.  You can give online 
here http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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